YOUTH '« SYMPHONIES

AUGUST 27-29 & SEPTEMBER 5-6

Auditions are only one week away!!! Sign up for your 2023-2024 Canton Youth Symphony
Audition today, before it's too late!

Join students from Stark County and beyond for music making and fun in one of our three string and full orchestra ensembles.
Auditions take place August 27-29 & September 5-6 at the Zimmerman Symphony Center and must be reserved ahead of time.
More auditions times/days may be added once the first slots are filled. For more information and to signup for your audition visit,
https://www.cantonsymphony.org/cys-audition-information/

The Canton Youth Strings rehearses every Monday evening from 5:30-6:30pm and performs beginning and intermediate string
repertoire. All beginning and intermediate string players are allowed to participate in CYS Strings if they have basic skills and
sight-reading abilities. However, an audition is still required for placement. This ensemble still has plenty of room for all beginner
string instruments! The audition process is minimal, and we'd love to see you there!

The Canton Youth Symphony Advanced Orchestra rehearses every Monday evening from 6:00 to 8:30 and performs diverse
and challenging pieces from the standard orchestral repertoire. All instruments are encouraged to audition. However, we are
most in need of trombone, violin, bass, and clarinet players!

The Canton Youth Symphony rehearses every Tuesday evening from 6:00 to 8:30. The group begins the year by performing
educational arrangements of the standard orchestral repertoire and works its way up to original editions of major works by the
end of the year. All instruments are encouraged to audition. However, we are most in need of trombone, oboe, viola, cello, bass,
horn, tuba, and flute players!

Canton Youth Symphonies is a place for students to grow, learn, and make friends from all over Northeast Ohio. If you or a
student you know loves to play their instrument and wants to develop their skills in a fun, encouraging, and challenging
environment, sign up for an audition today! Audition materials and requirements are now available through the CYS auditions
page on the Canton Symphony website. Tuition scholarships are available for families in need. If you have questions about
Canton Youth Symphonies or need assistance navigating the audition process, please reach out to me at
ceberhard@cantonsymphony.org. | hope to see you at auditions next week!
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